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This Week at Griffin 
 

Class name 

changes 

R1 - RCM 

R2 - RPT 

E1 - 1JJ 

E2 - 1SC 

E3 - 2SS 

E4 - 2TE 

D1 - 3SF 

D2 - 3DM 

D3 - 4MB 

D4 - 4DB 

S1 - 5HS 

S2 - 5DC 

S3 - 6ZM 

S4 - 6CH 

Attendance Figures 

RCM - 98.5% 

RPT - 95.4% 

1JJ - 93.8% 

1SC - 99.8% 

2SS - 94.6% 

2TE - 95.4% 

3SF - 97.8% 

3DM - 90.4% 

4MB - 92.7% 

4DB - 99.2% 

5HS - 86.4% 

5DC - 97.0% 

6ZM - 97.1% 

6CH - 96.0% 

We are very proud of the seven classes who achieved National Expectation of 96+%. 

Congratulations to them all and Thank you for your support. 

Overall 

Attendance 

95.5% 

Note: Newsletters will be fortnightly from this week. 

A massive thankyou for all 

your support on the  

recent changes to  

school times! 

Pupils are coming to 

school on time and  

leaving promptly on  

Thursday afternoons 

From today we will be putting up a dinner 

menu on the door entrance for each area. 

If anyone would like to see the current  

dinner menu, please go to your child’s area 

to view what is on offer.  

Class  

Assembly Dates 

03.10.18 - 3DM 

10.10.18 - 5HS 

17.10.18 - 4DB 

24.10.18 - 6ZM 

14.11.18 - 6CH 

21.11.18 - 2SS 

28.11.18 - 4MB 

05.12.18 - 5DC 

These are the dates for 

this term’s class  

assemblies. You are  

welcome to attend and 

stay after for a look at the 

books in the classroom. 

Refreshments will be 

served. We like the pupils 

to share their learning and 

it’s a way for you to see 

what they are finding out 

each term. 

Each class that achieves 96% and over  

received a certificate and a treat for their good 

attendance. 

There were 7 classes last week, can we beat 

that this week? 

Friendly reminder that the school car park 

is for members of staff, visitors and pick up 

services for children. Please do not come 

into the school car park for dropping  

children at Breakfast Club or School. 

We would like you to 

know that our classes 

have changed. 

To make it easy to  

remember please use 

the year group and 

teacher name. 


